
 

 

 

What Does a Life Fully Committed to God 
Look Like? 

2 Timothy 4:6-8 
 

February 16, 2020 
 

Sharon Mennonite Church 
“Our mission is to know, to worship, to serve,  

and to share Jesus Christ” 
7675 Amity Pike, Plain City, OH  43064 

Phone: 614-873-8290 
Website: sharonmennonite.org 

Email: sharonmenno@gmail.com 
9:30 AM Sunday School 
10:30AM Worship Hour 

 
    
    
    
    
  



Welcome Center: Bobbi Watkins 
Greeters:  Mark and Janice Bailey, Janet Hostetler 
Nursery: Derrick and Becky Yoder 
  

Hearing assistance devices are available for those who need them.  
Please see attendant in the sound booth at the back of the sanctuary for assistance. 

  

 PREPARING FOR WORSHIP 
Prelude  David Hull 
Welcome   
Bible Memory Verse 2 Timothy 2:15 

‘Do your best to present yourself to God as one approved, a worker who does not 
need to be ashamed and who correctly handles the word of truth.’ 

Call to Worship Bill and Carole Schumacher 

Worship in Song  “Oh How I Need You” Abigail and Eliza Watkins 

 “One Step Away”  
 “Brokenness Aside”  
   

PRESENTING OUR GIFTS 
Offertory  
(General Fund) 

“Oh How He Loves” Abigail and Eliza Watkins 

   

HEARING THE WORD 
Scripture  2 Timothy 4:6-8 

Message What Does a Life Fully 
Committed to God Look Like? 

Pastor Walter Campbell 

Response “Dry Bones” Abigail and Eliza Watkins 
   

SENDING FORTH 
Announcements  
Sharing and Congregational Prayer  Pastor Walter Campbell 
Benedictory 
Song 

“Sanctuary” Abigail and Eliza Watkins 

  



TODAY   
No activities scheduled  
  

THIS WEEKS CALENDAR  
Memory Verse for February 23 1 Corinthians 4:1-2 

‘So a person should think about us this way—as servants of Christ and managers of 
God’s secrets. In this kind of situation, what is expected of a manager is that they 

prove to be faithful.’ 
  

Wednesday, 6:00 p.m. Family Church Night (Carry-In Prior) 
Thursday, 9:30 a.m. Quilting and Other Projects 
Friday, 9:30 a.m. Busy Bees 
  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
February 25, 6:30 p.m. Youth Planning Meeting 
February 26, 7:00 p.m. Ash Wednesday Service 
February 27, 9:30 a.m. Quilting and Other Projects 
March 4, 7:00 p.m. Family Church Night 
March 5, 9:30 a.m. Quilting and Other Projects 
March 6, 9:30 a.m. Busy Bees 
March 7 Annual Conference Assembly,  

Sharon Mennonite Church Hosting 
March 8, 9:00 a.m. Youth Breakfast Fundraiser 
March 11, 7:00 p.m. Family Church Night 
March 12, 9:30 a.m. Quilting and Other Projects 
March 18, 7:00 p.m. Family Church Night 
March 19-23 Pastor Jared Out of Office, Vacation 
March 19, 9:30 a.m. Quilting and Other Projects 
March 20, 9:30 a.m. Busy Bees 
March 21, 9:00 a.m. Food Pantry Delivery 
March 25, 6:00 p.m. Family Church Night (Carry-In Prior) 
  

NEXT SUNDAY  
Next week Steve Bustos and Chandler Ingle from Everence will be speaking about 
Stewardship. The offering will be for the General Fund. 
Greeters: Betty and John Rohrer, Janet Hostetler 
Nursery: Brian and Maria Lichtle  
  

Last Sunday’s Sunday School Attendance:   86 
Last Sunday’s Service Attendance: 104 
Last Sunday’s Offering: $3,479.00 (Missions Fund) 
  



 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
February 23, 6:00 p.m. Ignite 
February 25, 6:30 p.m. Youth Planning Meeting 
February 29, 7:00 p.m. Lock-In 
March 8, 6:00 p.m. Ignite 
March 21, 9:00 a.m. Food Pantry Delivery 
March 29, 6:00 p.m. Ignite 
  

NOTICES 
ACA Kitchen Help on March 7 – We need volunteers to help in the kitchen for 
lunch and snacks. If anyone is interested in helping out, please let Diana 
Whitmer know. Thank you. 
 

Thank You! – Mary Miller would like to thank the ladies that brought a meal to 
them on January 22nd. It was greatly appreciated! 
 

Missing Church Key – One of the church keys has been removed from the box 
outside the door and has not returned to the key box. Please return the key to the 
key box if you have it. 
 

Coffee Cups in Sanctuary – Please be aware of coffee cups taken into the 
sanctuary.  The cleaners have noticed an increased number of cups being left 
behind in the sanctuary, even to the point of being left on instruments up front 
which removes the varnish.  Please help in the picking up process. 
 

Just Our Voices Hymn Sings – Come let us all unite to sing! All are invited to 
participate in the following Just Our Voices Hymn sings planned for 2020: 

• February 16, Sunday at 7:00 p.m. at Shiloh Mennonite Church 

• July 9 and 16, Thursdays at 8:00 p.m. at Rosedale Bible College 

• August 23, Sunday at 7:00 p.m. at Shiloh Mennonite Church 

• December 6, Sunday at 7:00 p.m. Christmas Celebration ’20 at RBC 

  



NOTICES, continued (page 2) 
Host Needed for ACA Conference – On March 7, the Ohio Conference will hold 
their Annual Conference Assembly (ACA) at Sharon Mennonite Church. They are 
asking that we make rooms available in our homes for conference attendees for 
the night of Friday, March 6. If you have a spare bedroom or two and can host 
overnight guests, please contact Marilyn Troyer as soon as possible at 614-879-
8291 or at ctroyer@roadrunner.com and let her know how many people you can 
accommodate. You do not need to provide any meals, just bedroom(s) and 
access to bathroom(s). Thank you. 
 

ACA Cleaning Prep - In preparation for Annual Conference Assembly (ACA) 
taking place on March 7, there are areas in the church building that need a little 
extra attention. We are looking for Sunday school classes or groups take 
leadership of putting a little extra cleaning on the following areas: Sanctuary, 
New Fellowship Hall, and the New Fellowship Hall Kitchen (groups have already 
graciously accepted to help with the Foyer, Mezzanine, and Gathering Place.) If 
you are willing to take lead as a group with one of the areas listed above, please 
let Pastor Jared or one of the Elders know.  Thanks! 
 

Love Thy Neighbor – Love thy neighbor by becoming a Union County Neighbor 
to Neighbor volunteer! Volunteers accept the assignments they prefer at the time 
that suits the volunteer, making this a flexible and simple way to serve. UCN2N 
offers opportunities for families or groups to volunteer together, for teens to serve 
on their own, and for very young children to accompany their parents, learning 
the joys of service from an early age. Our next orientations session is Thursday, 
February 27 at the Marysville Public Library. Chose from 10:30 a.m.-noon or 
6:00-7:30 p.m.  RSVP to volunteers@ucn2n.org.  
 

Opportunity for non-traditional students at RBC – Rosedale Bible College is 
offering an evening Worship Leadership class spring semester on Tuesdays from 
6 to 9 pm, starting February 25. Ken Miller will facilitate the course which covers 
techniques for leading contemporary band rehearsals, forming worship teams, 
running sound & light systems and structuring times of worship. Students will 
learn from seasoned worship leaders, sound personnel and pastors. For more 
information, visit rosedale.edu or call 740.857.1311. 
 

Menno Snapshots – The Mennonite Church USA (MC USA) Archives’ Oral 
History Project seeks to document and preserve the voices of young people, 
ages 24-40, who are part of MC USA. Hear what Theresa Peachey Crissman, a 
graduate of Eastern Mennonite University and long-term mission worker for 
Virginia Mennonite Mission, has to say about listening to others and risk-taking: 
mennoniteusa.org/church-together. 
 


